
THE THIRD MEETING HAS BEEN HELD ON THE ISSUE OF PROVIDING LEGAL ASSISTANCE TO ARMENIAN
CAPTIVES IN AZERBAIJAN
16.07.2021 12:20

The content is available only in Armenian version of
the website.

 BACK $(window).load(function(){ if(typeof $(".fb_comments_count").html() != "undefined" &&
parseInt($(".fb_comments_count").html()) != 0){ updateCommentsCount(window.location.href); } })


